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PUBLIC NOTICE: 

POSITIVE DEVELOPMENTS FOLLOWING ANTICIPATED DELAYS AT BEITBRIDGE BORDER 

POST DUE ONGOING BORDER UPGRADE CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to advise all travellers, importers, exporters, 

transporters, clearing agents and the general public that following the publication of Public Notice 

Number 41 of 2021, the position communicated in the previous notice about traffic congestion has 

since regularized and traffic flows have returned to normal. This followed the reorganization of traffic 

flows at Beitbridge by opening up additional entry routes. 

    

Stakeholders are accordingly advised and are encouraged to continue engaging the Authority 

through the various communication channels as the border upgrade construction project continues.  

 
 

COVID 19 is real. Always remember to sanitise, wash your hands with water and soap. Stay 

safe. 

Follow us on Twitter  @Zimra_11 Facebook   www.facebook.com/ZIMRA.ZW and website: 

www.zimra.co.zw 

 

My taxes, My Duties building my Zimbabwe! 

  

Public Notice Number 45 of 2021.  

                          

http://www.zimra.co.zw/
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